847-201-0200
handerson®@ifmklaw.com

IFMK Law, Ltd.
. 850 Dundee Road, Ste 475
- Northbrook, Illinois 60062

April 18, 2025

Myles Spence _
Sent via e-mail to: { ST
Dear Myles Spence:

Thank you for writingtd Parkland College (the College) with your request for information
pursuant to the lllinois Freedom of Information Act (FOIA), 5 ILCS 140/1 et seq,.

On April 5, 2025, you requested the following documents related to your time as a student
enrolled in the aviation program between 2019 and 2021;

1. Acopy of the Aviation Student Handbook(s) in use during the academic years 2019,
2020, and 2021

2. Copies of any documents you signed or acknowledged, including but not limited to:
a. Disciplinary or behavioral expectations

Social media and technology policies

Attendance and punctuality procedures

Grading criteria or assessment rubrics

Instructor assignment or reassignment policies

Safety or FAA compliance policies
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On April 9, 2025, we notified you the College extended the time to respond to your request
by 5 business days, to April 18, 2025.

Your request is granted in part and denied in part.

We have enclosed copies of the documents responsive to your request. See Parkland
000001-000100,
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The College is der:lying your request in part relating to information that is protected
pursuant to Section 7(1)(b) of FOIA, 5 ILCS 140/7(1)(b). The denied information has been
redacted in the enclosed documents, due to consisting of a person’s unique identifier,
specifically signatures. See, e.g., Il Att'y Gen. Pub. Acc. Op. No. 14-015, issued November
25,2014, at 11. | am the person responsible for the denial. Personally identifiable and



student record information retating to you has been left unredacted as you are the
reguestor,

You have a right to have the denial of your request reviewed by the Public Access Counselor
{PAC} at the Office of the Attorney General. 5 ILCS 140/9.5(a). You can file your Request for
Review with the PAC by writing to:

Public Access Counselor

Office of the Attorney General

500 South 2nd Street - . . - p
Springfield, Illindis 62706 ’
Fax: 217-782-1396

E-mail: public.access@ilag.gov

You also have the right to seek judicial review of your denial by filing a lawsuit in the State
circuit court. 5 ILCS 140/11.

If you choose to file a Request for Review with the PAC, you must do so within 60 calendar
days of the date of this denial letter. 5 ILCS 140/9.5(a), Please note that you mustinclude a
copy of your original FOIA request and this denial letter when filing a Request for Review
with the PAC.

Very truly youts,
IFMIC LAWY, Ltd.
Hasti Anderson

Encs.



